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Grass withers, flowers fade, but the Word of our God endures forever.
Translators come, translations go, but the Word of our God endures forever.

Three Progress Reports
1. The expected date of availability of the whole Bible is July 1, 2019.

2. We are continuing to make steady progress on our computer study Bibles.

3. NPH has issued pre-order forms for bulk purchases of the whole Bible. This is the way to get the best price
for your members and students.

Preorder at the NPH Website

Or call NPH Customer Service
at 800-662-6022

This Month’s Booklet
Getting Ready for the EHV

This free 35-page booklet is a collection of four articles which introduces
prospective readers to some of the main issues to consider concerning the Holy
Bible: Evangelical Heritage Version. The four articles are:

Why should I try the EHV?
What were the greatest difficulties encountered in producing the EHV?
What are some of the features that distinguish the EHV from other translations?

L .

Tips for becoming accustomed to a new translation.

We encourage you to share this booklet with as many people as possible.


https://online.nph.net/catalog/product/view/id/21082
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The Wartburg Project is a group of WELS and ELS pastors,
professors, teachers, and laypeople who are working to-
gether to produce a new translation of the Bible called the
Evangelical Heritage Version® or EHV®.

“Purely Positive”
The Wartburg Project began in the fall of 2013. After all of

the debating about Bible translation, we set out to quietly
try our best to translate the Bible. We adopted the phrase
“purely positive” to remind ourselves to avoid debates and
just keep working on our project. God’s Word is our great
heritage. We set out to use our gifts to share God’s Word,
“to spread its light from age to age.” That’s been our “chief
endeavor.” God has richly blessed our efforts.

Coming Studies

In preparation for the publication of the first edition of EHV, from January through June, we will be providing
you with a steady diet of articles, booklets, and other materials about the EHV. Among them will be:

1. An updated catalog of our library.

2. Preview edition of the study Bible of Acts.

3. More new FAQ:s.

4. Also see the many FAQs and the library of articles on our Wartburg Project website. €
Website

See our website (wartburgproject.org) for more information relating to the EHV. See FAQ #15 on the name
EHV. A paper explaining our name is posted in the “Library” section.

Sign up on the “Contact” page to receive free e-reports. Like us on Facebook to receive the latest updates
posted there. (The purpose of our Facebook posting is not debate, but we’ve been able to share information
with many people very quickly that way (sometimes more than 12,000)).

The address of our financial office is:

The Wartburg Project
907 Mattes Drive
Midland, Michigan 48642-3708.
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